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Young MOTivators trained to strengthen MOT’s work 

During the weekend of 6 to 8 May, 64 Grade 9 learners from Buren High School, Centre of Science and Technology, 

Silikamva High School, Simon’s Town High School, South Peninsula High School, Spine Road High School and Steenberg 

High School were trained as Young MOTivators. They have been trained to facilitate MOT sessions with Grade 7 learners 

at primary schools in their area to make the transition from primary school to high school easier. The Young MOTivators 

will also initiate community and school projects to create safe, supporting and caring environments.   

The Young MOTivators were introduced to the concept of 

MOT and the importance of implementing the MOT       

mission and values. They were also introduced to the 

MOT Toolbox and took part in a session on presentation       

techniques facilitated by College of Cape Town MOT      

Coordinator, Nizaam Pasha. The learners also enjoyed 

team building outdoor activities and thoroughly              

appreciated a session with Juma Drums where they 

drummed into the night around the bonfire.  

Two Young MOTivators from South Peninsula High School, Amy Macmaster and Ryan van Dieman, said they enjoyed the 

camp very much because they met new people and learnt about what it means to be a leader. Ryan said, “I now have 

the tools to be a leader and have the confidence to motivate and encourage my peers.” Amy said, “I really enjoyed the   

session on presentation techniques. Those presentation skills will help me to present MOT sessions to Grade 7 learners. 

We were also inspired to present the ‘!ȅŜ-!ȅŜ /ŀǇǘŀƛƴΩ ice-breaker to Grade 8 MOT learners at our school.” 

MOT SA Annual General Meeting  2016  
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MOT South Africa’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be taking place on Monday, 20 June 2016 at 4 pm in    

Pinelands, Cape Town. To RSVP, email office@mot.org.za or phone 021-696 6610 for all the details.  
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This month, MOT South Africa, explored key success factors to implementing MOT successfully at Technical and   

Vocational Education and Training (TVET) College Campuses. MOT South Africa’s Programmes and Training       

Manager, Elroy Duckitt, says that there are three important components needed to effectively implement MOT at 

TVET College Campuses.  

The planning phase of the MOT Programme is the most vital component. Completing 

and submitting the implementation plan to the MOT SA Office as it helps the MOT 

Campus Coordinator and the MOT SA Office to monitor and evaluate the progress of 

MOT. College of Cape Town’s Gardens campus, won Gold at the 2015 MOT            

Excellence Awards and their MOT  Campus Coordinator, Meagan April, says they incorporate MOT sessions’ dates 

well ahead of time into their class timetable. “The students respond well to MOT when it is scheduled into their 

timetable. Their attitude towards MOT is more positive, their commitment is stronger and they are serious about 

taking part in the MOT sessions,” says Meagan. Both Meagan and Elroy believe that buy-in from senior                

management is vital as it aids in the campus’s commitment to the programme.  It is advised to stick to the 3-year 

programme and not implement the entire programme in a short space of time. “You will not create the full long-

term impact of the programme as it is aimed to allow students to reflect and grow while taking part in the            

programme,” Elroy says.  

To complete the senior phase 3-year MOT programme, nine MOT sessions must be completed; 

this means an average of 3 sessions per annum. You must prepare your MOT session well ahead 

of time by reading through your manual and taking note of equipment you will need for the   

session. Elroy says one must prepare and set-up all the ‘MOT ingredients’ needed to present a 

successful MOT session. “You cannot use MOT as a time-filler,” he says. Use the MOT SA Office to your advantage. 

The MOT SA Office can provide you with free resources needed for your session such as the Bull’s-Eye poster, MOT 

Brand Ambassador posters, MOT life-shields, values posters, other equipment and programme manuals. Meagan 

says that the MOT SA Office is a great source of resources. “The MOT SA Office has been very helpful by providing 

the magazines needed for the first MOT session,” she says.   

Sharing best implementation practices at TVET College Campuses  

1. PLAN 

3. REVIEW  

2. DO 

It is vital for MOT TVET College Coordinators to meet with their respective MOT Campus 

Coordinators every second month and Campus Coordinators must meet with their MOT 

Coaches/Presenters. This forms part of evaluating the progress of the MOT programme at 

their campuses. “This will strengthen the MOT programme as you will be sharing your            

experiences about what worked well and what did not,” says Elroy. Elroy also stresses the 

importance of submitting the half-year report on time as it serves as an assessment of the progress made so far. 

“The half-year report helps the MOT SA Office to monitor and  evaluate the programme’s impact,” says Elroy.  


